
 
Dear parent,  

 
 

We have many parents and members of the community who 

frequently donate their time and effort to Overport Primary School.  

 

The staff would like to express our sincere thanks for all that you 

have done, by inviting you to join us for our: 

 

 

Parent Helpers and Volunteers 

Morning Tea   
 

 

THURSDAY 14th December, 2017 

 

from 10:30am  

 

in the STAFFROOM 

 
 

We hope you will be able to join us for this celebration.  

 

To assist us with catering please RSVP via a phone call to the office 

on 9783 8777. 
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